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Seneca Companies, Inc. opens new office location in Omaha, Nebraska

(Des Moines, Iowa – May 6, 2021) – Seneca Companies has opened a new office location in Omaha, Nebraska to better serve 
our customer base in that region and allow for future growth.

The new office will be located at 10415 J Street in Omaha. Todd Club has been named the branch manager, and Scottie Stigall 
has been hired as the Fuel Systems service manager. We currently have fourteen service technicians covering the territory and 
will be growing that number. The location will have a full warehouse with inventory to serve the entire retail, commercial and ag 
petroleum spectrum along with automotive parts and equipment including lifts, balancers, alignment, lube and air equipment. 
Vac truck and fuel polishing services will be coming soon.

“We are very excited to continue growing in an area we have always had a footprint, but never with bricks and mortar. With the 
opening of our new office in Omaha, it will help us continue to serve our existing customers in Nebraska as well as expand our 
offerings to many others,” said Todd Clubb, branch manager.

About Seneca Companies
Seneca Companies is a diverse group of entities committed to providing unequaled customer attention through a range of
related services including: Fuel Systems, General Contracting, Environmental Services, Waste Solutions Services,
Energy Solutions and Automotive & Commercial Equipment.

To learn more about Seneca Companies services and locations, please visit www.senecaco.com.
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